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Sex and Relationships Education 

This week we have been learning about puberty and sexual reproduction. We 

watched the videos: ‘How Babies Are Made’ and ‘How Babies Are Born’. The children 

asked some great questions and have hopefully been chatting to you at home about 

their own birth and what they were like as a baby. We have discussed the changes 

and feelings they might experience in the next stage of their lives as they start to 

mature into adulthood. 

 Disability Awareness 

On Tuesday we had a visitor from National Star (a local charity which supports 

children/ young adults with severe disabilities). Mary Peterson spoke to the children 

about living with disabilities and how her job at the school is to ensure that any child 

(regardless of ability) can access whatever they wish to learn or achieve, given the 

right support and equipment. We then had a work shop with five hands-on activities, 

which helped us to recognise what it is like to live with a disability. The children are 

keen to do some fundraising in term 6 to help National Star.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


